
  ST BERNARD’S PARISH 
Telephone: 4472 4153 

P.O. Box 3220, Batehaven, 2536. 

Email: Batemansbay@cg.org.au 

Website: www.cg.org.au/batemansbay 

Office Hours: 9am to 2pm Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 

Parish Priest: Fr. Martins Aloga      Assistant Priest : Fr. Dominic Byrne. 

St Bernards Primary School: ‘That All May Be One’. Principal: Jacqueline Heffernan. 

Carroll College: ‘Learning For Life”. Principal: Steve Bath 

Fr Martins: On Holidays 

We welcome Fr George to be 

with us during Fr Martins absence. 
 

Fr George: Tues., Thurs, Sat & Sun 

in Bay 

Wed, Fri in Moruya 
 

Fr Dom: Wed, Fri; in Bay. 

Tues, Thurs, Sat, Sun  in 

Tuross & Moruya. 

Please pray for the people 

who are sick in our Parish   

especially Rae Fishlock, June 

Bowditch,  Mary Henderson, 

Leanna Corbin,Michelle Blake,  

Peter Eichmann, Robert  

Burtenshaw, Yettie de14Graaf, Eli  

Chatfield, Peter Baird, Bernie Beatty 

& James Lee 

(New names for prayer may be  

added  to the book in the sacristy) 

REST IN PEACE 

We pray for those who 

have departed this life 

Mary Sellick, Phyllis Favetta  Clive 

Pauling, Frank Bemelman, Betty 

Cooper, Trevor Latta, Fr Mayne 

Murphy (Lake  Cargelligo) 

 THIS WEEK: 19-24 
 

Tuesday  19       9am Mass in Convent
     

Wednesday 20 9am  Mass 
         

Thursday 21  9am  Mass  
      

Friday 22   9:15 am Mass 
   

Saturday 23   9am Rosary 

    6pm   Vigil Mass 

  

Sunday 24  9am Mass  

Adoration is on First Friday of the Month at 

5:30pm. Mass is also celebrated every first 

Saturday of the Month at 9am. 
Reconciliation every Saturday  5pm 
ROSTERS FOR NEXT WEEKEND  

18– 22 Church Cleaning:  Brian & Rosemary 

Weeks 
Welcomers  

6pm:   Catherine Brownlie 

9am :   Maureen Law  
Readers  

6pm:   Joe Quigley, Sr Carmel D, Rita Duggan, 

9am :   Peter O’Kelly, Angela Horsfall, Nola 

Beatty  
Extraordinary Ministers 
6pm:  Catherine Brownlie, Mick & Chris Lowe, 

Alan Rogers, Mary Haigh 

9am :  Joe O’Sullivan, Maureen Kinross, Gary 

Norris, Vince & Carolyn Burns 
 

Computer 

6pm : Kevin Conway 

9am :  Volunteer needed 

Morning Tea: Philippino community 

Kids Liturgy :  Holidays 
 

Rosters for October November and to 17rh 

December are being prepared any dates 

you are not available please advise the  

office or email anne.jaxon@gmail.com 

Upcoming Events: 
 

17 Sept:   First Eucharist 
 

24 Sept    Social Justice Sunday 
 
29 Sept: Police Remembrance 
Day. 
 
21 Oct:   Parish Trivia Night 
 
December: Parish Christmas 
Dinner— date to be confirmed  
 

Parish Finances: Direct Debt Details:    
1st Collection ( pr iests )  BSB 062786  
ACC  NO    0029248 
Reference: Bbay Surname 
2nd Collection ( par ish )  BSB 062786   
ACC  NO    00012939 
Use your Name as Reference. 

Fr Dominic 

We can see just how rich this King really is. He does not really need what 

is owed to him. He has given from what he has in abundance. He has an 

oversupply of riches and is a little like God himself. Despite being well 

off, justice demands that he is given back what he is owed. When a King 

shows mercy, as this one has, he demonstrates that he also has this in 

abundance. We can see that he is truly rich. The servant that was not 

able to be inspired by his generosity, that was blind to his generosity, 

was always going to be poor. Working at having an open heart can be 

fostered by having a prayer life that gives you greater inner emotional 

awareness. By being heart centred throughout the day you can be 

attuned to and inspired by compassion and mercy that comes your way.  

 
 POLICE REMEMBRANCE DAY 

 
For the last few years St Bernards hosts a service in  conjunction 
with the local command for our  Police men and women,   
remembering the service of both past and present.  
This is a very significate day in our community. 
 
All are welcome to come to the service and if you are able to help 
out with providing a light snack, please see Lorraine Page as she 
will be organizing  the hosting of this event . Your support in  
attendance and /or afternoon tea will be greatly appreciated. 
 
Police Remembrance Day 
29th September 
At 1:30pm  
Please contact office if you need Lorraine's contact details. 
    All are welcome  
 
____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Vinnies Christmas Raffle 

St Vincent de Paul Christmas raffle.  

Drawn Nov 4 at Bunnings Sausage sizzle 

 10 great prizes $2 a Ticket or 3 for $5.  

See note in the foyer. 

Tickets are available at the piety shop.  

Grab a ticket  or two. 

Congratulation to those  
children who are receiving  

Holy  Communion for the first 
time this weekend. 

 
Sophie, Amiee, Will, Georgia. L,  
Georgie K, Leila, Luke, Hayden,  

Oscar, Murray, Georgia.W, Kira-lee,  
Brianna, Charlotte and Liljana. 

__________________ 
 

 Volunteers are needed for Computer Operators 
A new computer is being installed and will have 
Windows 10 and Microsoft Office 2010.  If you 

are interested in helping please email 
anne.jaxon@gmail.com  

Training for everyone will take place shortly. 
The Parish Pastoral Plan 2017-2020 was launched last Sunday.   

If you would like a copy please they are available in the foyer together 
with the Nomination form. 


